Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension

of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 150
From:
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: New Bill
Date: Friday, 2 July 2021 9:46:15 AM

To the committee
Submission of Bill end date 7th July 2021

The people need to know about this new bill regarding States of energency till 2022,
mandating masks, border closures social distancing rules and quarantine mandates.
Nowhere on the media has this information been freely given and it is against common law
to not have it fully published and available to the people.

I for one do not agree with a state of energency untill 2022 and what this implies for our
future liberties.

There is no need for a state of energency these are draconian measures forced upon us to
instill control over we the people. I find it to be a real and certain threat to our rights.

I take my sovreignity and freedom very seriously and do not agree to this Bill that
compromises natural law and our right to free passage.

Donna Lambert
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